Ottawa Office 301 Laurier Avenue West Ottawa, Ontario K1P 6M6



Bureau d'Ottawa 301, av. Laurier Ouest Ottawa (Ontario) K1P 6M6

Jerry Dias National President Président national Renaud Gagné Quebec Director Directeur québécois Robert J. Orr National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national

February 22, 2017

To:

Unifor Officers of Transervice Locals

From:

Ron Girardin, National Representative

Re:

2017 Bargaining Proposals

Sisters and Brothers:

Please find attached the 2017 Bargaining Proposal Form that should be distributed to all of your members in the Transervice bargaining unit, as soon as you are able to do so.

We are asking that the completed proposal forms be returned by the members to the Local no later than March 31, 2017. This is to all the Locals sufficient time to catalogue and set bargaining priorities at Local meetings or by other means.

When the process has been completed, we ask that you forward a summary of the priorities in addition to a copy of all of the proposals that have been determined by the Local to be appropriate for consideration by the Caucus, to the Unifor office at 5 Gurdwara Drive, Ottawa, ON, K2E 7X6 no later than May 1st, 2017.

We thank you for your assistance in completing these tasks, ensuring that we have identified the concerns of our members as we prepare to enter into negotiations with the Employer this fall.

In solidarity,

Ron Girardin

National Representative

cc. Scott Doherty, Executive Assistant to the President
National Representatives Servicing Transervice Locals

RG:ht cope